5000 wattt W K R K RA.DIO 1320 KC

PO. B 330 Phone 837-3210
& Mu?‘plﬂq, NortL Carolina 280006 ’

Oct 21, 1971

John Sampson

4148 Wyeliff Drive

Winston-Salem, N. C. 27106

John:

This is to acknowledge your reception of W K R K radio
on Tuesday October 19, 1971, from 6:02 AM till 6:03 AM.
We are on reduced power of 500 watts at that time in the
morning. We are having some trouble with our second

harmonic getting out so if you happen to be xmxEirgx

tuning around 2640 KC and hear us, please let us know.

Yours truly,

/:;%%7€22a4:f‘"
Jim Foust

Chief Engineer



